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July 14, 2011

Cheryl Sullenger
PO Box 781045
Wichita, Kansas 67278

RE: Case No. 2011-D-119 (Boyd), 2011-D-120 (Robinson) and 2011-D-121 (Sella)

Dear Ms. Sullenger:

The New Mexico Medical Board is in receipt of your complaint against Curtis Boyd, M.D., Susan
Robinson, M.D. and Shelley Sella, M.D. The New Mexico Medical Board is responsible for
protecting the health and safety of the public. As part of that responsibility, the Board evaluates
complaints against medical doctors (MDs), physician assistants (PAs), anesthesiologist assistants
(AAs) and pharmacist clinicians (PCs) that allege unprofessional conduct, unethical conduct, or
other violations of the Medical Practice Act. The Board is an administrative agency, and its
actions are limited to licensure issues only.

The physician you have complained about is licensed by this Board, so we have initiated an
investigation into your complaint. As part of the investigation process, we will send a copy of
your complaint to the physician for his response. We will also obtain other pertinent records and
documentation that we need with regard to this matter. The case will then be presented to a
complaint committee for review. The complaint committee will then make a recommendation to
the Board, and the full Board will determine what action to take, if any, against the physician’s
license. Please understand that our investigations can be very lengthy, and it can take at
least 6 months before the case is presented to the Board for determination.

Please feel free to contact the Investigations Department if you have any questions or wish to
check on the status of your case at any time. You may call (505) 476-7220 or toll free at (800)
945-5845, anytime after 3:00 p.m. Monday through Friday.

Sincerely,

Investigations Department




